
Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our standards cup, children will help their class to earn points by completing their

homework. The best way to help their class earn the points is to do their daily reading and

spelling/times tables practise. In addition, children can select from a variety of other activities from

the table below. Children may bring their homework back to school to be shared as they complete it

or they may hand it in on Monday 11th December 2023.

The children are expected to complete at least 3 of these activities per half term but may complete

more if they choose.

Children are also able to log into Education City and Purple Mash on a daily basis.

Activity 1

Practise your handwriting ensuring

you form all the letters correctly

and some hang below the line.

Activity 2

Make homemade bread and

compare it to your regular store

bought bread. Taste, texture,

smell.

Activity 3

Begin to learn the 2 and 5 times

table.

Activity 4

Make a homemade musical

instrument.

Activity 5

Write a rhyming poem.

Activity 6

Find out how Christmas is

celebrated around the world

and make a traditional

decoration.

Activity 7

Find out more facts about the

history of Borehamwood.

Activity 8

Illustrate a book jacket of your

favourite book. Do this on a

separate piece of paper and it

could be displayed in the school

library.

Activity 9

Practise counting on and back in 10

from any number. 32 42 62

54 44 34 etc.

Activity 10

An activity of your own choice

Thank you for supporting us with homework.

Kind Regards,

Year 2

NURTURING AND INSPIRING YOUNG MINDS TOWARDS A BRIGHT FUTURE


